
Committee on Admissions, Evaluations and Academic Standards (CAEAS) Report 
 
Senate Meeting: April 3, 2024 
 
The committee met on Monday, March 11, 2024, and a quorum was present. 
 
The committee heard a proposal consisting of amendments to the College’s Fresh Start 
program.  The new changes were discussed, particularly whether initial grades from the 
student’s record should contain annotations with their original grades once those courses are 
converted to a Credit/No Credit scale upon readmission.  The committee voted unanimously to 
include annotations with original grades included, and then also voted unanimously to approve 
the proposed changes to the policy/program.  The committee now brings the proposed changes 
to the Fresh Start program, to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
 


